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No government  should be the voice of conscience for the people.
People with informed evidence about vaccination of their children, and prefer not to vaccinate their children
should not be penalised, and forced to do something against their better judgment, and make a decision that
 would otherwise
harm the child.
It is not true that a non vaccinated person is a potential risk to the vaccinated , because if the vaccinated person
 is exposed to the virus then
 the risk is zero.
So why force the issue, when if by choice most will make available to the child a program of protection.
Please consider allowing the parent the choice of weather to vaccinate their child or not.
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